
Minutes of the General Committee Meeting   
Held in the Club House 9/7/64. 

 

 

Present: Captain (R. Clegg) in the chair, Messrs Dale, Jones, Lees, Fiddian, Cooper, 
Hopkinson, Hartley, Butlin and Rowley. 
 
Apologies were received from Messrs. Hobson, Miller and Howard.  
           

  The minutes of the meeting held on 11th June were read and approved. 
 

                   Matters                              The sub-committee comprising of the Captain, Secretary and Mr. P.A. Jones 
                   Arising.                   reported that they had not yet visited Kenworthys the Jewellers in respect of  

exchanging the present he Lady Aitkin (sic) and Kenworthy Trophies for other 
cups  of modern design and size. It was agreed that the new cups should be 
obtained for the 3rd October – Prize Day. 
 

                   General Account (sic) passed for payment were £526.6.9. 
                   Committee:           

Applications for membership were received from the following, which were       
balloted upon and duly declared elected. 
 
Full Playing Membership   

Miss Barbara Cooper  Proposed by.  A.B. Potter. Seconded by. E.B. Hartley 

Mr. Harry Revell  Proposed by. H. Monday Seconded by. C.W. Cooper 

Jack Compston Proposed by. H. Monday Seconded by. John Holden 
Mr. William Dawson Proposed by.  R. Clegg Seconded by C. Meeks 
Mr. Ronald Booth Proposed by.  F.J. Rowley Seconded by. J.L. Brodie 

Mr. Derek R. Thomas Proposed by. C.W. Cooper Seconded by. S. Cartwright 
Mr. Michael Butler Proposed by. R. Clegg Seconded by. T. Whittle 
Mr. Meredith Kelly Proposed by. The President Seconded by. F.J. Rowley 
Junior Membership     
Mr. Michael D. Malone Proposed by.   G. Malone Seconded by. Wm. E. Peirce 
Mr. Richard C. Taylor Proposed by.  H. Greaves Seconded by. F.J. Rowley 
Mr. Leslie Baines Proposed by.  John Mellor Seconded by. J.T. Mellor 
Country Membership     
Mr. R. Walker Proposed by. F.J. Rowley Seconded by R. Lees 
Mr. John Walker Proposed by F.J. Rowley Seconded by R. Lees 

 
 
On inspection of the Suggestion Book, it was found that 19 members had 
signed the following recommendation: - 
 
“Considering the course is being overplayed and that the Committee close the 
Membership list forthwith” 
 
A very long discussion took place and it was decided not to close the 
membership list for the time being. Proposed by C.W. Cooper and Seconded by 
E.B. Hartley that the following reply would be inserted into the Suggestion 
Book: -  
 
“The Committee have given serious consideration to your proposal which 
matter has been under constant review” 



 
       

 

Other   It was agreed that a cricket match be allowed to take place on the 31st July and  
Business:   that the smoke room be opened to mixed company on the same evening. It was 
  resolved that the smoke room should be open for mixed company on September
  6th for the Mixed Open Invitation Competition.    
            
  Permission was granted to Mr. A. Baxendale to leave his car for two nights per 
  week in the Club Car Park as and when he requires.    
   
   Date of next meeting 6th August. 1964 
 

 

R. Clegg  
    

………………..Aug 6/64  
Date. 


